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Bylaw 2439 (Thrift and Vidal) 
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you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

White Rock City Council-

We, the owners at  Vidal Street, living adjacent to the subject properties and having
received the Notice of Public Hearing from the City, support the rezoning proposals to allow
for a purpose-built multi-unit rental building.

Best regards,

J  Murphy & B  Revel
 Vidal Street

White Rock, BC 
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